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Workmaps depicting coastal hazard areas along the Wisconsin shoreline are scheduled to start being released by the end of 2014.  The engineering and mapping procedures have been developed for the coastal analyses along the Great Lakes, but are not widely published.  Additionally, coastal mapping that accounts for waves and water levels is new to most of Region V and may be unfamiliar to those that have to interpret the FIRMs. This presentation will provide a background on both the engineering and mapping portions of the coastal analyses.  It will also provide insight into how the engineering results are translated into the mapping features found on the FIRM. Several examples will be presented showing how coastal zones, BFEs, and gutters were determined and placed on the map.
